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Monday 6th  January  2020  

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our Into the Woods theme this half term, we are really excited to tell you that 
we have arranged for The Shropshire Falconry to come into school to show and talk to 
the children about Owls. They are visiting the school on Thursday 30th January. 
 
The children will have the opportuntiy to see and hold a selection of large and small 
owls and even watch them fly! 
 
Please inform the school office if your child has any allergies to animal or animal fur, or 
if you do NOT want your child to touch the animals. 
 
We are sure you agree that experiences such as this really enhance a child’s learning 
in school but unfortunately, without your continued to support, it is difficult for us to 
continue arranging them .Therefore, in order for this activity to go ahead, we request a 
voluntary contribution of £2.35. Please make your voluntary contribution through Sco 
Pay by Friday 24th January. Childcare vouchers can not be used, these are to be used 
for wrap around care provision only. 
  
If you require your child’s log on details to register, please contact the office. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Miss Smith, Mrs Yale and Mrs Parrish  
Reception Class Teachers 
         
 
 

    

 
     


